
 
 

Data Protection Statement 

 
How we use your personal information 

Users of the College’s websites 
This statement explains how Clare College (‘we’ and ‘our’) handles and uses information we collect when you 

visit the College websites – https://www.clare.cam.ac.uk/; https://www.clarealumni.com/; 

https://clareconferencing.com/; and https://www.clare.cam.ac.uk/chapel-and-choir.   Where you engage 

with the College for another purpose (eg as a prospective or current student, as a previous student, as a member 

of the College or as a visitor to the College), there are other data protection statements to explain our 

management of your personal information – see https://www.clare.cam.ac.uk/governance.  Where you enter 

your personal information into an online form for any specified purpose, you will be told about the use we will 

make of that information (eg to send you newsletters or to enable your attendance at an event). 

The controller for your personal information is Clare College, Trinity Lane, Cambridge, CB2 1TL.  The Data 

Protection Officer for the C



We 

https://www.uis.cam.ac.uk/privacy-policies-for-uis-service
https://www.clare.cam.ac.uk/terms-and-conditions-use

	We collect and process your personal information for operating and improving our webpages, analysing their use and ensuring the security of our websites.
	If you have concerns or queries about any of the above, please contact us at the address given above.

